
BARKER LIONS TALE 
April 13th, 2012 

 
        Dear Lions,  

The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be held at our Lions 
building on Wednesday April 18th.    The meeting will be starting at 
7pm.sharp.Our program for the evening will be the BCS Superintendent and 
Business Manager explaining the school budget.   

The Newfane Lions Club invites all Lions to Gov. Clancy’s 
homecoming. The homecoming is April 24th starting at 7pm at a cost of 
$20.00 per person. This event will be held at Delfuego’s Restaurant. 
Reservations are a must for this; call Lion Matt if you plan on attending. 

Our BBQ’s start on April 21st and 22nd and Lion Jim Bittner will be 
asking for volunteers at Wednesday’s meeting. Also at the meeting members 
will have many chances to purchase raffle tickets from other clubs in the 
district. Please bring extra money to get your tickets. Barker Lions also have 
three members participating in the Walk For Sight this year so please 
support one or all three with your financial donation. 
    The board agreed to man a water station on June 2nd at the Barker Fire 
Hall for the Tour de Cure bike race. We need members to help between the 
hours of 8am and 2pm that Saturday. Please place this date on your calendar 
and plan on helping for a couple of hours. 

   
  Dates to remember: 
Apr.18th Regular Meeting 
Apr.21st BBQ for officer Gerhardt  
Apr. 22nd BBQ for Barker Free Library 
Apr.24th DG Clancy’s Homecoming 
May 2nd Regular Meeting 
May 9th Board Meeting 
May 13th Mother’s Day BBQ 
                                                     
                                         Hope to see you Wed. 
 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 

 


	BARKER LIONS TALE
	April 13th, 2012

